












In 1979 the A.L.F.C. tried to arrange with the leaseholders of Gordon Downs
Station and the State Government for about 100 Aborigines camping on
Gordon Downs to be given back their Traditional Land to operate as a
pastoral property. This would have meant joining some unused Crown land
with a part of Gordon Downs Station. But the leaseholders and the
Government were only willing to release a very small portion of land which
would have been too small for a pastoral lease. No further action was taken.

A Land Tribunal
For several years many Western Australians, both Aboriginal and white have
said that there is a need for a Land Tribunal to deal with Aboriginal
applications for land. This would not necessarily be the same as the Northern
Territory Land Rights Commission.
Prepared for the Aboriginal Treaty Committee by Mildred Kirk with advice from
Dr C. D. Rowley and Professor R. M. Berndt.
Illustrations by Ted Deveson.
For a wider understanding of Aboriginal Land Rights:
Aboriginal Treaty Committee, P.O. Box 1242, Canberra City, ACT 2601
Telephone (062) 470648.

Aboriginal Treaty Committee Papers
AIATSIS Library, MS 1867 Box 22, Items 193-199
“Land Rights the position in Western Australia”, pamphlet prepared for the
Aboriginal Treaty Committee by Mildred Kirk.
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